MOORHEAD STATE STUDENT SENATE
‘Moorhead, Minnesota 56560

April 30, 1974

To: President Dille
From: Steve Hegranes, Presdident, Moorhead State Student Senate
Re: Student Health Service

At its Apndil 29 meeting the Stfudent Senate heard a neport from
Nancy Bjorndal on the Student Health Service and various meetfings
she has attended concerning the service. We were Ainfonmed that the
State College Board was consi{dering raising the Health Service fee
gjor next yeat.

1t is ourn feeling that in Light of nising costs in many othen
areas, one more is too much. Therefore, the Student Senate has
gone on recond as vigorously opposing any such increase at this
time. We are informed that the Student Health Service at Moorhead
State {is presently operating within its budget and that no in-
chease L5 neceddary.

The Senate also feels that the Health Servdice 45 doding an
excellent job and that the students are well satisfied with the
senvices provdded.

We urge you fo make oun feelings known To the State College
Boand when this issue:is again voled on.

Thank you.

ce: Dn. Macleod
Judith Dulski



